EDINBURG COMMON SCHOOL NEWSLETTER AUGUST 2022

We surely hope that everyone is enjoying their summer! At Edinburg Common School, the "Summer Fun Program" is in full swing! Students that have joined the program are busy working with Mr. Moore, Mr. Schaperjahn, and Mrs. Ferguson on all subject areas. Students have also enjoyed Cooking Club one day a week with Mrs. Breda! This year, students have been able to take local field trips such as hiking, miniature golf and more! Everyone is having a blast!









In the upcoming school year, we have increased teaching staff to support the needs of our students through the Response to Intervention (RtI) Program. Mrs. Celeste English will be joining Mrs. Andrea Fort to increase the services we offer not only to our struggling students, but to students that have well exceeded grade level expectations. We look forward to watching the growth in our students!

We would like to bid farewell to two of our staff members that are both relocating out of the area. We wish Ms. St Dennis and Ms. Tennant the best of luck on their future endeavors. Ms. St Dennis has been with the district eight years, more recently, as the second grade teacher and Ms. Tennant was our school nurse for a short time. We will miss them both!

With that being said, the Edinburg Common School is excited to announce and welcome two new teachers! The new teachers are Ms. Ciara Wiley (first grade) and Ms. Jodie Thompson (second grade). We are thrilled to have them be a part of our school community and know they will accomplish great things with us! We can't wait for everyone to meet them in the fall and/or at Open House! Please take a moment to stop by their classroom to say hello!

Please remember to check out the school supply lists on our district website! Teachers have compiled their supply lists for the upcoming school year and the lists can be found at http://www.edinburgcs.org/school-supply-lists.html. Enrollment is still open for the 2022-2023 school year. You may obtain enrollment paperwork at the Main Office or on our website http://www.edinburgcs.org/uploads/8/6/3/2/8632029/enrollment packet 21-22.pdf

If you have any questions on enrollment, don't hesitate to call the main office at 518-863-8412.

Dates to Remember for the Fall:

August 31st - Teacher Work Day

September 1st - Superintendent's Conference Day

September 2nd - Superintendent's Conference Day

September 5th - No School - Labor Day

September 6th - First Full Day of School

September 6th - 9th Pre-K Screenings by Appointment

September 12th - First Day of Pre-K

September 13th - Board of Trustees Meeting 6:00 pm

September 19th - Picture Day

September 22nd - Open House 5:30 pm - 7:00 pm

September 26th - Early Dismissal 11:30 am

For more information please go to our district website at www.edinburgcs.org and/or like our school Facebook page.